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Friday 27th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We break up today so we hope you have a lovely time before returning to school on Monday 6th June 2022.  

Jubilee Celebration Day 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a wonderful day celebrating the jubilee. We dressed up in red, white and blue and had a special 

packed lunch! 

During the week we took part in lots of fun activities. 

Smoothie Bike Ride 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Alex in Sharman class who won the Waterton KS1 Young Chef. Today his class were treated 

to a visit from the ISS smoothie bike! Well done Alex! 

Disabled Parking 

Please do not park in the disabled bays. A member of the school community was unable to park. 
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School Uniform 

As the weather is warming up and children are likely to be taking jumpers off to keep cool, please can you 

ensure that all school uniform is labelled with your child’s name. 

Upcoming Dates 

Friday 27th May 2022 Jubilee Celebrations 

Friday 27th May 2022 School Closes – Half Term 

Monday 6th June 2022 School Reopens 

Monday 6th 8thJune 2022 Kingswood- Yr4 

Wednesday 29th July – Friday 1st July 2022 London – Yr6 

Monday 4th July 2022 Transition Day (In school and Freeston) 

Tuesday 19th July 2022 Yr6 Play (Afternoon) 

Wednesday 20th July 2022 Yr6 Play (Evening) 

Thursday 21st July 2022 Yr6 Leavers Disco 

Friday 22nd July 2022 School Closes – End of Term 

Monday 25th July 2022 INSET 

Tuesday 26th July 2022 INSET 

Monday 5th September INSET 

Tuesday 6th September INSET 

 
Our Attendance Target 96.5%   

Congratulations to Robins 2 class for achieving the highest attendance figures this week.   

Reception & Key Stage 1   Key Stage 2   

  Attendance  Lates   Attendance  Lates  

Robins 1 (Reception)  94.74 1 Tomlinson Class (Y3)  93.79 0 

Robins 2 (Reception) 96.67 0 Brownlee Class (Y3/4)  90 1 

Hepworth Class (Y1)  84.14 3 Adams Class (Y4)  90.28 1 

Waterton Class (Y1/2)   91.03 0 Bronte Class (Y5)  96.15 0 

Sharman Class (Y2)  94.48 0 Cook Class (Y5/6)  94.48 2 

 Hockney Class (Y6)  85.33 0 
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School attendance for the week is, 91.69% this is below our attendance target. 

Please report any absences by leaving a message with a detailed reason for absence (we cannot accept 
“unwell” or “feeling poorly”) on 01924 890576 (option 1) before 9am or alternatively email 
NCPAattendance@watertonacademytrust.org 

Yours sincerely, 

 
A Riby  
Head of School 
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